
 

 

TAMIU is participating in the National Cyber Security Awareness Month program run by the 
National Cybersecurity Alliance (NCSA) to create awareness about cybersecurity. Each week 
in October, we will provide information and tips on protecting yourself at work and home. 
Our goal is to help you make the most of today’s technology safely and securely. 
 
Continuing our theme this week on  
STOP. THINK. CONNECT. 
We are focusing on Securing Your Kids. 
 
We have a 12-minute video that highlights: 
• Strangers (predators, sextortion, fraud) 
• Friends (sexting, griefing, cyber-bullying) 
• Themselves (sexting, social media, sharing personal information) 

 

                
Further Resources: 
PDF OUCH! - Gaming Online Safely and Securely 
Deeper look into Securing your kid's video – 58 min Webcast - SANS Securing Your Kids  
 

https://securingthehuman.sans.org/newsletters/ouch/issues/OUCH-201707_en.pdf
https://youtu.be/Ym21rFIJu8Y
https://youtu.be/jMK-0kA5lfU


 
 

 
The University provides external links for their potential educational value. However, the 
university is not responsible for the contents of linked sites or any external links contained on 
those sites.  The inclusion of any email link does not imply endorsement of its content, and the 
university assumes no legal liability relevant to its usage. Please contact the linked site with any 
concerns or needed accommodations for disability requirements.  
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